June 24, 2021

Ms. Debra A Howland

Executive Director and Secretary

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: DT 21-112, Revisions to Intrastate Access Tariff

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed is the compliance tariff filing for Docket No. DT-21-112 which includes the rate
revisions for originating toll-free traffic as mandated in FCC Order No. 20-143, Docket No. 18-
156.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sinceregly

A2

Karen Wante
Vice President

Enc.

171 Mount Washington Hotel Road e Bretton Woods ® New Hampshire ® 03575



